

The Monsignor John T. Foudy St. Anne School Endowment Fund

November 8, 2013

Dear St. Anne School Alum,

As you know, St. Anne School has a long and successful history of educating students in the Catholic tradition in San Francisco since 1920. This success is due to the dedication and ongoing commitment of our pastors, school staff, parents, parishioners, and alumni. Without strong support from all of you, St. Anne School would not be able to offer the kind of high quality education that is grounded in the Catholic faith that we have all come to expect from our outstanding school. St. Anne School continues to be one of the leading schools within the Archdiocese of San Francisco.

Endowment Fund Committee

Fr. Raymund M. Reyes
Pastor
Thomas C. White
Principal
Robert S. Ogilvie
Chair
Deanie Henning
Vice Chair
Freda Pon
Treasurer
Freda Motak
Secretary

Members

Niall Baxter Mark Damstetter Brian Henry Lucina Mastro Catherine Steinbach To help ensure that our school continues to offer strong academic programs, provides students with an attractive and safe school building, and is able to offer tuition assistance to families in need, the Monsignor John T. Foudy St. Anne School Endowment Fund was established in 1988. Since the inception of the Endowment Fund, the principal has remained untouched and the interest it earns has been used over the past two decades to remodel classrooms, paint the interior and exterior of the school, replace all of the windows in the school, repave and restripe the school yard, purchase classroom technological equipment, and provide tens of thousands of dollars in tuition assistance to school families.

We can credit the existence of the Endowment Fund to the past generosity of all of those who have contributed to this fund since it began. These generous individuals have enabled us to do all of the aforementioned things while keeping tuition increases to a minimum. To continue this tradition and to keep up with the needs of our school and school families we are writing to request your participation in a new campaign to build up the Monsignor John T. Foudy St. Anne School Endowment Fund. The generosity and contributions from our past families and parishioners have made what your child enjoys today possible. We want to make sure that our current and future students will be able to enjoy the same high quality education.

In past campaigns, contributions have ranged from \$25 to \$1,000 and up. These contributions are entirely tax deductible and can be made in one payment or spread out over the course of the year or more. Please think about what you can contribute to St. Anne School and indicate the amount on the enclosed pledge card and return it to the school.

We sincerely hope that you will be able to give generously so that St. Anne School can maintain and build on the excellence that you have come to expect.

Sincerely,

Robert S. Ogilvie

Endowment Chair

Fr. Raymund M. Reyes

Pastor

Thomas C. White

Principal

The Monsignor John T. Foudy St. Anne School Endowment Fund



PLEDGE CARD

An Investment in the Future of Our School

F- -- : I. . #

Fairilly #	
 Contact Information:	
NAME(S)	
CHILD(REN)	
ADDRESS	
CITY	

Gift Amount: \$ Payment Method (check one): ☐ Bronze Star: \$1–\$249 ☐ Cash ☐ Silver Star: \$250-\$499 Please pay in person at the school. Do not ☐ Gold Star: \$500-\$999 mail cash. ☐ Benefactor: \$1,000 and up ☐ Check Please make check payable to the St. Anne Payment Plan (check one): School Endowment Fund, Please include ☐ In full your Family number in the memo on your ☐ Quarterly (4 installments) check. ☐ Other STATE ZIP CODE ☐ Exclude my name and donation level from the acknowledgements in the newsletter. TELEPHONE SIGNED ☐ Send me information about how to remember St. Anne School in my estate plan. **EMAIL** ☐ My employer matches charitable gifts. DATE Company name: _____ GRADUATION YEAR (IF ALUM)